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       Friday 11
th

 September 

Issue One Featuring Krystal’s art work  

 

 

This week’s special mentions 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Mia Arthur Seb Rolled over 

to next 
week 

Emilio Oliver Luca 

 

This week’s attendance figures  

YR Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
94% 100% 100% 96% 98% 100% 97% 

 

This week 

Was filled with design and technology! Year 1 

and 2 designed and stitched rugby balls, year 

3 and 4 created moon buggies and year 5 and 

6 created WW2 shelters! A truly fabulous 

week. Thank you to teachers for organising 

brilliant experiences for the children. Also, 

thank you to the parents who accompanied 

the children to the cinema on Thursday. 

 

 

 

SpellingShed  

Well done for being the most improved 

spellers of last week. 

Please can I remind you all of the importance 

of practicing spellings? Please keep on using 

Spellingshed as it making a positive 

difference to those children who are regularly 

using it. 

 

Junior PE 

Please could all junior children be prepared 

for their outdoor PE sessions? They will need 

a tracksuit and gloves and a hat will also be 

useful. Thank you. 

Tea and Tinsel 

We are so excited about tea and tinsel on the 

29
th

 November (next Thursday) 

This is a wonderful PTA event that will make 

you feel Christmassy and is a brilliant way to 

make money for the school! Please do come 

along to support the event. 

The PTA are looking for more willing 

volunteers! The school is a small school with 

an ever decreasing budget and the money 

that is raised through the PTA is invaluable. 

Please do get in contact if you would like to 

support. 

 

 

Police Appeal 

Police are appealing for any witnesses, 
anyone who followed any vehicles or 
local residents that may have CCTV of 
an incident which took place at 
approximately 0840 hours on Tuesday 
16th October 2018 at the junction of 
Leamington Road and Oxford Road, 
Ryton on Dunsmore.  
  
Two road traffic collision’s occurred at 
the location which culminated in 
disorder with weapons and machetes 
being used and person’s fleeing the 
scene in vehicles or on foot into the 
village.  
  
If you were witness to this incident 
please contact DS 960 Henry Scutt via 
101 on extension 6107 or e-mail 
henry.scutt@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk 
  

 

Lateness 

Some children are repeatedly arriving late. 

Please ensure that you are leaving home in 
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The children know that they need to work hard again this year to show 

the value of respect. They will receive respect tokens to go towards 
a whole class treat once their jar is full! 
 

 

 
Thunk of the week: 
(A beguiling question that stops you in your 
tracks and makes you think…) 
 

 

 

AT OUR LADY'S WE ARE FULLY 
COMMITTED TO SAFEGUARDING AND 
PROMOTING THE WELFARE OF 
CHILDREN. WE EXPECT ALL STAFF, 
PARENTS AND VISITORS TO SHARE 
THIS COMMITMENT. 

plenty of time to get your children here 

between 8:45 and 8:55. It is very disruptive to 

the start of the school day when children are 

arriving later than this. Thank you. 

 

Absences 

All absences to be advises to either in person, 

by telephone or message on the absence line. 

Thank you. 

 

Pick up the End of the Day 

Please, if you have an infant child, can you 

communicate in your child’s diary who is 

picking your child up. We will not send 

children home with someone unless we know 

that you have given your permission.  

 

Attendance  

Attendance is crucial. Please ensure that your 

child arrives in time for registration please. 

Lateness is disruptive for all involved. Thank 

you. 

This weeks’ attendance: 98% - this is above 

our target  

 

 

Car Parking 

Please can I ask you not park on the yellow zig 

zag lines outside the school entrance. They 

are there for a reason. Also, please can you 

not use the school car park at any time of the 

day. This is for members of staff and for 

visitors at the school. Please so not use the 

car park even when dropping or collecting 

children from care club or other after school 

activities. Thank you. 

 

Basketball 

There will be no sessions of basketball on 

Wednesday 5
th

 or the 12
th

 of December, due 

to the Year R and KS1 Nativity plays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week at a Glance: 

Wednesday 28th November: 

PTA non-uniform event – 

please bring in chocolate 

Thursday 29th November: 

Flu immunisation 

PTA Tea and Tinsel 1:30 

 

Have a really lovely weekend. 

 Kate Madia 

 

 

 


